
 

14 March 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Drama and Music Showcase 2024 – Whole School Invitation 
 

 

We would like to invite you to attend our Drama and Music Showcase at Isleworth & Syon on 

Wednesday 27 March. The event will celebrate the outstanding drama and music work done by 

students in and out of class and open it out to a bigger audience. There will be work showcased 

from the performing arts extra-curricular programme, plus exemplar class work from Key Stages 

3, 4 and 5.  

 

We would like to invite all members of our school community to see the array of creative talent 

that Isleworth & Syon possesses. The event will begin at 6.00pm and will be finished at 

approximately 7.30pm; we would very much like you to attend even if your son/ward is not 

participating.   

 

If you wish to attend this event, please indicate how many seats you require via the form sent by 

email. This will help enormously in the planning of the event itself. There is a maximum of two 

guests per family. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the performing 

arts teaching team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr T McDonnell 

Curriculum Leader - Performing Arts 


